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U.S. Department Small Airplane Directorate
of Transportation Atlanta Aircraft Certification Office
Federal Aviation 1701 Columbia Ave.
Administration College Park, Georgia 30337

MAR 3 014

Mr. Gary Leegate
President

BASEWEST, Inc.

4240 116" Terrace North
Clearwater, FL 33762

Dear Mr. Leegate:

Subject: TSOA Application

This is in reply to your letter of November 12, 2013, requesting TSO authorization for your
Battery Power Unit waterproof derivative. We accept your statement certifying that your article
meets the requirements of TSO-C142a and that you meet the requirements of Title 14 Code of
Federal Regulations part 21 subpart O. Effective this date, we authorize you to identify the
following Battery Power Units with the marking requirements defined in 14 CFR 45.15(b) and in
TSO-C142a.

Model Number Part Number Description
796 7-1096-201 Lithium Battery Power Unit
7-1096-202 Lithium Battery Power Unit
797 7-1097-201 Lithium Battery Power Unit, Waterproof

We consider your quality system, as defined in your quality control manual, BaseWest Quality
Manual, QM-9001, Revision K, dated April 4. 2013, satisfactory for production of this article at
your Clearwater Florida facility.

This TSO authorization, issued under 14 CFR 21.611, is effective until surrendered, withdrawn
or otherwise terminated under the provisions of 14 CFR 21.613. With notice, we may withdraw
this TSO authorization if articles aren’t in compliance with the applicable TSO performance
standards per 14 CFR 21.2.

You must obtain FAA approval prior to making any changes to the location of your
manufacturing facilities pursuant to 14 CFR 21.609(b).



Without further FAA approval, we don’t allow manufacturers to mark articles after they change
their company’s name, address, or ownership. You must notify the ACO and MIDO of name,
address, or proposed ownership changes.

Per 14 CFR 21.614, a holder of a TSOA may not transfer it. If you wish to transfer it, you must
request a transfer from the FAA.

Send to the office below any design change(s) for this TSO article as outlined in 14 CFR
21.619(a). You should notify us of minor design changes within 6 months. Also, as recipient of
this authorization, we require you to report any failure, malfunction, or defect relating to articles
produced under this authorization in accordance with the provisions of 14 CFR 21.3.

Please note that technical data the FAA retains may be subject to Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) requests. This office will notify you of any request(s) pertaining to your data and give
you the opportunity to protect the data from public disclosure.

If you have any questions regarding this authorization, contact Atlanta ACO Systems Engineer
Kenneth Mobley by email at kenneth.mobley@faa.gov or by telephone at 404-474-5586, or
Program Management Specialist Cherice K. Clarke by telephone at 404-474-5537.

Sincerely,

Rick Jehes
Associate Manager, ACE-119A
Atlanta Aircraft Certification Office





